September 2024

Have you ever thought that you would like to know more about the Bible? Have you ever
wondered how the Old and New Testaments fit together to tell the whole story of God’s plan for
salvation? Did Jesus ever exist and is he really the Son of God? Even those of us who have been
going to church and reading the Bible for years have questions we would like to ask and the
opportunity for discussion. The Bible contains over three-quarters of a million words so there is
always plenty to learn!

This autumn we are offering the chance for anyone in the villages who is interested to delve into
the Bible. It doesn’t matter if you have never opened a copy or know something and would like to
find out more. You don’t have to attend church to come, there will be no expectations of a deep
Theological understanding and no obligation to even say anything if you prefer just to listen!
Starting with a whistle-stop journey through the Old Testament to put things into context we will
then look in greater detail at the life of Jesus using Tom Wright’s study guide to Luke’s Gospel.

We will meet on the second Tuesday of each month starting on September 10" in the small
meeting room in Litchborough Village Hall between 2pm and 3pm. There will be tea/coffee and
cake and it will all be very informal - just come along!

If you would like more information please contact me and if you are interested but the time
doesn’t work for you please let me know and we can look at starting up an evening series.

God bless
Revd Sue

If you would like to talk please contact me on 01327 341307 stanley.thehole@btinternet.com



